
April 5, 2022 

 

Granville Advisory Committee 

200 E Wells Street 

Milwaukee, WI 53202 

 

Dear Chair George Hinton and the Granville Advisory Committee: 

We, Mong Teng Yang and Bai Lor, would like to thank you for the opportunity to discuss our 

plans for an oriental market in your area.  This letter will provide you and your committee with a 

brief introduction to our plans.  We are encouraged and motivated by the support from the 

committee.  

 

Our goals for the oriental market would be to provide patrons with an honest, independent 

customer-focused grocery retail business where they can purchase grocery items and hot 

prepared food in a commercial kitchen.  District 2 serves a large Hmong community for which 

this oriental market would target as well as that of the general public.  The location we have 

identified in District 2 is in close proximity to residential homes, Hmong American Peace 

Academy, and funeral homes that are often utilized by the Hmong community.  This oriental 

market will provide the local community with fresh nourishing produce and access to quality 

food.  We anticipate that our business will also contribute to the stimulation of this district by 

providing jobs (5-10 positions) and generate tax revenue for the city.  Items sold at our oriental 

market include fresh meats, fresh produce, dairy products, and other grocery items typically 

found in oriental grocery stores.  We will not be selling any alcohol related items.  Our aim is 

also to sell locally grown produce from local farmers and wholesale distributors as well as bring 

in shelf-stable grocery items from Asian countries.  Our business will also provide a water refill 

center and serve WIC and Food Share clients.  It is our hope that we would bring friendship, safe 

neighborhood, and a diverse culture to become an integral part of District 2.   

 

We hope that this letter has provided you some preliminary information about our prospective 

collaboration with District 2.  Please let us know if you need any additional paperwork, 

documents, or have any questions regarding our potential partnership moving forward. We can 

be contacted by phone 920-254-9292 and 414-750-5159 or by email at bai_lee@msn.com. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mong Teng Yang 

Bai Lor 


